
 
 
April 15, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters of the Millbrae Community: 
 
Together, with the Millbrae Mayor’s Civic Coordinating Council and the Millbrae Chamber of 
Commerce, we are pleased to announce that plans for the 2024 Millbrae Volunteers of the Year 
Awards have begun. We invite you to nominate an outstanding community volunteer(s). This 
year’s festivities will take place at Green Hills Country Club on Friday, October 18, 2024.  
 
The Millbrae Volunteers of the Year Awards has been one of Millbrae’s most memorable and 
inspiring events for 50 years. In addition to our two adult honorees, we honor a Student 
Volunteer of the Year to encourage youthful engagement with our community. Student honorees 
are nominated by their schools. This event seeks to honor and celebrate the tireless work and 
dedication of the volunteers whose efforts make our community so special. 
 
Qualifications of Nominees 
Nominees must live or work in Millbrae and have performed charitable, humanitarian, 
community and/or heroic acts for which they have not been compensated. We welcome 
nominations from community organizations as well as individuals. Nominations must be 
received no later than Thursday, August 1, 2024.   
 
A Nomination Form has been enclosed for your convenience. For additional forms or 
questions please contact us at Millbraevolunteersoftheyear@gmail.com or 650 245 2185. 
 
Sponsorships and Donations 
As a not-for-profit event, we rely on monetary donations to help close the gap between 
proceeds from the awards dinner and the rising cost of producing this event. All sponsors will be 
acknowledged in the event program and sponsors who donate $500 or more will also be 
recognized on posters and in a video played at the event. We are grateful for your continued 
community support. 
 
Suggested Donation: ____ $100 ____ $200 ____$500 ____Other 

Kindly make checks payable to “Man and Woman of the Year” and mail to City Clerk c/o City of Millbrae, 621 
Magnolia Avenue, Millbrae, CA 94030.  

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to recognizing the exceptional contributions of our 
community members. Together, let's make the 2024 Millbrae Volunteers of the Year Awards a 
celebration to remember. We look forward to your nominations and generous support. 

Warm regards, 

     Lorianne Richardson 

 
Anders Fung, Mayor   Karen Bettucchi and Lorianne Richardson, Co- Chairs  
     Millbrae Volunteers of the Year Awards Committee 


